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Dear contestants, 

Welcome to “Engineers To Be” open for all term competition. It is your chance to show your 

talents, skills and compete against other students from different schools all over Dubai.  

This event is designed to provide a fun way for school students from different levels to develop 

engineering skills through critical thinking, problem solving and creativity. This term’s competition will 

expose students to the civil engineering profession and introduces them to some of the challenges and 

triumphs that civil engineers face in their careers. We hope that this competition sparks each student’s 

interest in civil engineering and opens new doors for their pursuit of math, science and/or engineering-

related careers. 

 Project details and guide lines will be posted on our website: www.etb-club.com once 

registration is completed so all students can start at the same time.  

 Competition is open for all students above 6 years old.  

 Registration is open till 1st of November. 

  On the 1st of November all guide lines and tips will posted on the website at 12:00pm which will 

explain everything you need to do; competition rules, project details and building guide lines.  

 Competition day will be on 15th of November, once all students have registered we will update 

all participants with competition location.  

 Registration fees are 100 AED that will include; materials, prizes for winning projects and 

participation certificates for all contestants.  

 Students can work individually or in teams of 2.  

Please note that all the work will be done on your own, we will provide you with guide line, materials 

and can help answering all your questions via email or phone calls, but there will NOT be any lecture.  

 

For registration and more information, please contact engineer Mohamed on:  

Lec.mohd@gmail.com 
+971509451937 
Or email us via our website: www.etb-club.com  
 
On behalf of the ETB team, best of luck to all competitors. 

Join now and let the “EDU-FUN” begin!! 

For more information about our club and courses, feel free to contact us via email, website or phone. 
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